
 
In accordance with the state law, William Paterson University is required to offer health 
insurance coverage for purchase by students who are enrolled full-time.  The plan being 
offered for the Spring 2021 semester is through Aetna Student Health.  If you are a new 
incoming full-time student or if you were part-time for the Fall 2020 semester and 
became full-time for the spring semester, you were automatically billed for the student 
health insurance plan.  If you have your own personal health insurance provider which 
meets the requirements, you can waive-out of the Aetna Student Health insurance plan 
and the charge will be removed from your bill.   
 
You can either waive out, proactively enroll in or learn more information about the plan 
at https://www.aetnastudenthealth.com/wpunj.   Click on Enroll/Waive for video 
instructions on how to enroll or waive the student health insurance plan. 
The deadline date to complete the waiver for the Spring 2021 semester is February 
26, 2021.  After the deadline date, you will be automatically enrolled in the Aetna 
Student Health Insurance Plan.   
 
Make sure you check your WPUNJ email account for an email from Aetna Student 
Health regarding the status of your waiver or enrollment into the plan.   
 
Additional information about the plan can be found by clicking Student Health 
Insurance Plan Information.   For additional assistance regarding the 
waiver/enrollment process, please contact the Office of Student Accounts at 
studentaccounts@wpunj.edu or at 973-720-2234. 
 
Sincerely, 
Office of Student Accounts 
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